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Announcement 

FOURTEENTH NATIONAL NUTRIENT DATABANK 
CONFERENCE,  19-21 JUNE 1989 

The Fourteenth National Nutrient Databank Conference will be held on 
19-21 June 1989, at the University of Iowa in Iowa City, Iowa. The 
conference provides guidance in understanding and evaluating nutrient 
databases, a forum for discussing database issues, and an opportunity to 
network with individuals who develop and use nutrient databases, including 
USDA and other government representatives. 

For information about attending or exhibiting at the conference write to 
Phyllis J. Stumbo, Clinical Research Center 157 MRF, University of Iowa, 
Iowa City, Iowa 52242, USA, or call (319) 335-8656. 
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